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Councillor Smith has given notice that at the Ordinary Council Meeting to be held on 
26 October 2020 she will move the following motion: 
 

 
1 That Council requests the Chief Executive Officer to prepare a “Council Affordable 

Housing Land (CAHL) Proposal” meeting the criteria as outlined in the Affordable 
Housing Strategy.  

 
2 As part of the process of developing the CAHL, the Chief Executive Officer 

conduct a workshop with Councillors prior to the end of February 2021 that 
includes: 

 
a) economic information / modelling of identified suitable sites 
b) options to deliver affordable housing including partnerships with providers  
c) an outline of a process that ensures transparency and good governance 

 
3 That the draft CAHL be reported to Council no later than the last meeting in 

March 2021 before being exhibited for 28 days 
 
 
Chief Executive Officer Response 
 
The Chief Executive Officer has further considered this notice of motion for legal, strategic, 
financial or policy implications which should be taken into consideration by the meeting. As a 
result, the Chief Executive Officer has determined a report in relation to the notice of motion 
will not be required.  
 
Attachments 
 
Nil. 
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